BEAMS

Bible Education and Missionary Service
P.O. Box 10200 « 15444 Duckworth Road * Gulfport, MS 39505-0200

“"i‘= =l L]
S\,

Rene’ J.ﬁe&, DD. - 7 Phone
President (228) 832-1096

April, 2022, Prayer Letter
“And the word of the Lord was published throughout all the region,” Acts 13:49.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Thank you for your prayers for us as we are busy packing
and making plans to complete our move to Souderton,
Pennsylvania. As soon as we are settled in Pennsylvania, we
plan to start visiting churches to present the BEAMS ministry
and give updates on the ministry.

Pastors

Thank you for encouraging and leading your church to
support the BEAMS ministry and the Frerets. If you would like
for me to come to your church and present the BEAMS
ministry, please contact me at 228-324-4175.

René and Freda Freret

Missionaries Need Bibles for Converts
Rick Martin, missionary to the Philippines says, “The Philippines is an awesome place
to preach the gospel. When someone gets saved they want a Bible, and they will read it.”

Kevin Wynne, missionary to Mexico City, reports that already this year, “1,162 have
been saved and baptized.” They need Bibles for new converts.

Dan and Carrie Kaighen, BEAMS missionaries to the country of Mexico, say that in the
past 21 years, they have “distributed over 99,000 BEAMS Bibles to missionaries and
pastors in Mexico.”

Thank You
Freda and I would like to thank each individual, church, and pastor for your
faithful prayers and support for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



